
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27
th

 January 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Thank you so much for all the effort that went into the costumes for our circus 

day, the children looked fantastic.  We all had a great day and got to try out a 

variety of circus activities with Kevin the clown. 

 

The children have learnt a lot this half term and would like to invite you to 

come and watch their circus show in school.  This will take place on Thursday 

4
th

 February at 11.00 am.  We hope you will be able to come and join the fun. 

 

We would like the children to dress up for the show so please can you send the 

outfit your child wore on circus day in a carrier bag with their name on it.  

Please could you send these to school as soon as possible and no later than 

Monday 1
st

 February.  This will give the children opportunity to practise in 

their costumes. 

 

Many thanks 

 

The KS1 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


